

President's Message

Dear New Member,

WELCOME to GFWC Florida---

It is an exciting time to be a part of the General Federation of Women's Clubs. Our GFWC Florida is proud that you have decided to join us by starting a Federated Club!

Your membership in our organization is part of the legacy started in 1895 by volunteers that were dedicated to make a difference in their communities by giving back; "Dedicated to community service by enhancing the lives of others through volunteer service."

By "Living the Volunteer Spirit" you have taken the right step to work alongside those that have the same desires as you, volunteering.

You are taking a major step in what will be a life changing experience. Surround yourself with those that have the same desires and commitment that you have to make a difference in your community and state. As a member of the GFWC family, you will broaden your horizons, make lasting friendships, and encounter challenges that will help you to make "your" club the best.

Your outreach will not only impact your city, community, and state; it will impact globally and reach out around the world. Together our GFWC clubs speak with power, create energetic ideas, and present programs that continue to make a difference.

We are proud that you have considered membership in the General Federation of Women's Clubs. While diverse in age, interests, and experiences, all clubwomen are united to create a positive change in your community. Thank you for consideration of GFWC Florida. We hope you will join us!

Check us out at www.gfwcflorida.com In Federation Spirit,

Sharon Oliphant, President 2018-2020 GFWC Florida Federation of Women's Clubs Living the Volunteer Spirit